
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY OF SAN MATE0 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
CDN FILING OF THE 2004-2005 SERVICE CHARGES REPORT 

FOR THE PURPOSE OF CARRYING OUT POLLUTION CONTROL 
REQUIREMENTS OF 

THE NATIONAL POLLUTANT CONTROL DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM 
(NPDES) 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San.Mateo County Board of Supervisors, as the 
governing board of the San Mateo County Flood Control District, will hold a public hearing on 
the filing with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the 2004-2005 Service Charges Report 
for San Mateo CountyFlood Control Zone Two. The report contains the individual charge for 
each parcel of real property receiving services under the San Mateo County Storm Water 
Management Plan, adopted by the Board on March 10,1998, and incorporated in an NPDES 
Municipal Permit issued by the State of California Regional Water Quality Control Board. 

The filing of the 2004-2005 Service Charges Report for Flood Control Zone Two 
will result in these charges being placed on the tax roll. They will appear on the. bill of 
-each affected property as “LOC STORM DRAIN FEE” and be collected in the same 
manner as the property tax. 

Information concerning these charges may be obtained from the Office of the Director of 
Public Works, 555 County Center, 5th Floor, Redwood City, CA 94063, telephone (650) 363- 
4100, during the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

The hearing will be held as follows: 

DATE: Tuesday, July 27,2004 
TIME: 9:15 a.m. 
PLACE: Board of Supervisors Chambers 

400 County Center 
Redwood City, California 

The meeting will be open to the public and anyone interested may appear and be heard on this 
matter or submit a written statement. 

DATE: * JOHN MALTBIE 
County Manager/ 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


